
Firm Visit to 
Latham HK Office

October 5, 2022 (Wednesday)
5:30 pm – 8:00 pm (drinks will be served)

We sincerely invite you to visit our Hong Kong office to learn
about our career opportunities and how to succeed in the
recruitment process.

You will have the chance to talk to our representatives who
will provide insights in to what it’s like to work at Latham &
Watkins.

Priority will be given to penultimate year law students.
Should you be interested, please send your resume to
Recruiting.Asia@lw.com to sign up for the event by
Wednesday September 28. Shortlisted applicants will be
given further notice.


